
Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 2018 

Summary of Councillors’ comments 

 

Ward Councillor  Comment 

3 Dumbarton Karen Conaghan I am happy with the comments 
already made with respect to 
the polling places within the 
Dumbarton Ward. The 
arrangements all look adequate 
and from my previous 
experience of these places they 
work well in practice. I am 
content with the further 
comments with regard to 
potential new house building 
within certain areas too and the 
further accommodation this 
might require. It’s clear you and 
your staff have put a great deal 
of thought and work into this 
and I pass on my thanks for 
that.  
 

3 Dumbarton David McBride I am content with the 
arrangements; the only 
comment is perhaps the Oxhill 
electors could use St Michaels 
as opposed to Brucehill. 
 

3 Dumbarton Brian Walker As a follow on to what 
Councillor Conaghan has said, I 
have heard no issues or 
complaints regarding the 
current polling arrangements. 
 

 


